
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

February 19, 2003

TO: Honorable Joe Driver, Chair, House Committee on Law Enforcement 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB504 by Geren (Relating to an exemption from the private security law for certain 
nonprofit businesses or civic organizations.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.No fiscal implication to units of local 
government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 405 Department Of Public Safety, 467 Texas Commission On Private Security

LBB Staff: JK, WK, VDS, AR
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